FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing in relation to a request under the Freedom of Information Act. Specifically, I would like to ask the following:

How many tonnes of food waste has your council collected in 2024 (up until 31st September), 2023, 2022, 2021, 2020, 2019. Please can yearly figures be broken down by month.

We do not collect food waste separately in Leicester. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
